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Mercier Bridge closure of Kahnawà:ke-
bound span this weekend 

 
(Kahnawake – 24, Kenténha/October 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to remind motorists that the Ministère des Transports du Québec will 
completely close the Kahnawà:ke-bound span of the Mercier Bridge from Friday, 
October 26th at 10pm until Monday, October 29th at 5am to perform reinforcement work 
on two gusset plates.  
 
During this period traffic will be rerouted onto the Montreal-bound span with one lane 
open in each direction. 
 
Please note that these works could be postponed due to weather conditions or 
operational constraints. 
 
Please visit www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
affecting Kahnawà:ke. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention pertinent information periodically until Monday, October 29th at 5am. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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